

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

8 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

This term, our class will be participating in an exciting workshop called "Silly science". The energetic Professor Nitrate will guide the children through a science tour of discovery. They will learn about elements, the magic of lift and the power of pressure as well as experiencing explosions!

For this workshop to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of the visit. If insufficient funds are provided, it will be impossible for the school to meet the cost and the visit will, unfortunately, be cancelled.

Payments will need to be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Thursday 17 March. If you have any queries or problems accessing this system, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Lazar

Class Teacher

Mrs McDonald

Class Teacher

Teacher Class Teacher

า

Miss Whiting

Class Teacher













